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January Dates 

28/29-Two Hour Early Dismissal-end 

of 2nd marking period 

30-Schools Closed for Students-

Professional Development Day 

31-Beginning of 3rd marking period  

    

 

 

 

The Bulldog Blast 
                                                                                                       January 26, 2020 

 

      Meade Middle School 
1103 26th Street Ft. Meade, MD 20755            410-674-2355 
 

Principal:                   Karla Steinbach, ksteinbach@aacps.org   

Assistant Principals:  Erica Garren,      egarren@aacps.org, 8th grade, 6th grade M-Z 

           Troy Hermann,    thermann@aacps.org, 7th grade, 6th grade A-L 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Principal… 
Good day families and guardians!  In order to be fully 

transparent, I want to share that we had an incident on Friday 

that disrupted school operations.  Unfortunately, some students 

made poor choices and engaged in physical altercations.  The 

police were called to assist.  No students or staff were injured.  I 

am disappointed with the events that occurred but am positive 

that we will overcome this incident and strive to greatness.  

Please be assured the issue has been addressed and we will 

continue to enforce procedures to do our best to ensure future 

incidents do not occur.   

 

With that said, please take a moment and speak to your student 

about appropriate school behavior; including wearing 

appropriate school uniforms, transitioning to and from class 

quickly, and respecting ourselves and other.  We are an 

academic institution dedicated to ensuring the success of all our 

scholars.   

 

A reminder that second semesters ends on January 28th.  January 

28th and January 29th are two-hour early release days.  January 

30th students do not have school.  This s a countywide teacher 

professional development workday. 

   

Remember, positive parent involvement improves student 

behavior, attendance, and positively affects student 

achievement.  I am positive that if we join and speak to our 

students about behaviors that do not support academic success, 

we will see a positive change.   

 

As always, #WeAreBetterTogether,     

 

Karla Steinbach, Principal  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge congratulations to the fearless students who 

participated in the Polar Bear Plunge! 
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